
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 2016 

 

Dear Brothers in Christ, 

 

As the Apostle Paul greeted the saints in Philippi, so the congregations and called workers of the Dakota-

Montana District greet you: “I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I 

always pray with joy because of your partnership in the gospel.” (Philippians 1:3-5) God’s richest blessings as 

you meet in convention.  

 

The Dakota-Montana District will convene June 14-16 on the campus of Great Plains Lutheran High School in 

Watertown, South Dakota. The theme of our 48
th

 Biennial convention is “Our Lutheran Heritage.” In addition to 

the great blessings of worship and growth in God’s Word, we look forward to a keynote presentation from Prof. 

Daniel Deutschlander titled “The Uniqueness of Luther and the Lutheran Reformation.” 

 

Thank you for your greetings extended to our District as we meet in convention and your prayers on our behalf. 

 

We pray that the Word will strengthen you as you meet in convention. May God bless your study of His Word. 

May God also bless your convention sessions so that we may continue to bring glory to God forever in the best 

way possible and that the work of the Church in this world might be further blessed. 

 

In service to Christ our Savior, 

 

 

Rev. Ryan C. Wolfe, Secretary 
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